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BridgeSorter news 
 
 
 
 
There is a new version of the Software with many improvements. We therefore 
recommend those who are not 100% content with how their BridgeSorter system 
performs to download and install the new version of the BOS package. 
 
The new version is not only faster, but also more reliable. There are more and 
better diagnostics tools making it much easier for you to get support in the 
unlikely event that you cannot sort out your problem with guidance from the 
inbuilt Help function. 
 
The firmware (the machines internal software) has also been upgraded in order 
to handle difficult situations following in the wake of poor feeding of the cards. 
Upgrade of the firmware is free of charge, but you have to pay the freight of the 
machine. We therefore suggest that you postpone the upgrade of the firmware as 
long as possible. 
 
It should be noted that the new version of the firmware can be superseded by a 
new (if there would be further updates) by yourselves. 
 
We hope to have informed you well and remain 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
info@bridgesorter.com 
 
PS 
You can study the functions and the screendialogs in the inbuilt help before 
installing, if you like. 


